

National Headquarters Level 12 80 The Terrace PO Box 2133 Wellington New Zealand

Phone +64 4 496 3600

17 April 2018

Brody

By email: fyi-request-7631-b482b062@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brody

Information Request – the latest version of the cascade appliance movements

I am writing in relation to your information request dated 17 April 2018 regarding the latest version of the cascade appliance movements.

You request has been processed under the Official Information Act 1982 (**OIA**). The decision on the appliance movements resulting from the introduction of new appliances is yet to be made, but is expected to be made within the next month or two. When the plan is finalised it will be published internally to Fire and Emergency NZ and will be available to external parties on request.

The information you have requested is therefore not yet held by Fire and Emergency New Zealand, and a decision has therefore been made to decline your request under section 18(g) of the OIA.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Leigh Deuchars

Director, Office of the Chief Executive

Much